Scott Harksell

Having been a resident of Port Angeles for the nearly 10 years we often walk the trail along the
waterfront. The former Rayonier site is located in what could be a beautiful site. With continued
work along all of Washington's waterfront site this is an opportunity to really make a difference. I
think the site should be completely devoid of toxic material so that full and complete use of the
land can take place. A park, walking paths, living area (condo's) and restaurant site would be an
awesome change for Port Angeles. Rayonier AM should pay for a complete cleanup. Option 5.
Thank you for your consideration.



